
   
 

 

 

 

Jurisdictional Boiler Inspection Update 
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Director of Risk Management 

 

With schools on PAUSE due to the coronavirus pandemic, so are jurisdictional boiler 

inspections. According to the director of risk management at Hartford Steam Boiler, the state 

Department of Labor has approved Boiler Certificate extensions in 90-day increments during the 

current public-school shutdown.   

To receive an extension, please email Mathew.Sansone@labor.ny.gov and provide the 

following information: 

• Name of school and address                                                                           

• Contact person and telephone number 

• List of boilers and their DOL numbers − (NYxxxxxxL) for low-pressure boilers and 

(NYxxxxxxH) for high-pressure boilers   
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